PR Public Notices =

BE AN INFORMED CITIZEN * PARTICIPATE IN DEMOCRACY
« EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO KNOW

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Please be advised: The annual SEAPA Shutdown for maintenance
and the corresponding PMPL Diesel Plant run will be from
June 1st — June 9th.

We appreciate any efforts to conserve power during this time.
Reducing power consumption reduces the amount of fuel being
burned at the plant and saves money for the department and our
ratepayers. Thank you for your consideration.

If you have any questions, please call Petersburg Municipal
Power & Light 772-4203.

Published: May 27 and June 3, 2021

THE SUPERIOR COURT FOR THE STATE OF ALASKA
FIRST JUDICIAL DISTRICT AT JUNEAU

THE ESTATE
OF

MARK WAYNE WEAVER, aka Mark W.
Weaver, aka Mark Weaver,

DECEASED. 1JU-20-300 PR

NOTICE TO CREDITORS

Notice is hereby given that Pat E. Weaver has been appointed
Personal Representative of the estate of Mark Wayne Weaver
(“Estate”). All persons having claims against Mark Wayne Weaver
are required to present their claims within four (4) months after the
date of the first publication of this Notice or said claims will be forever
barred. Claims must either be presented to Pat E. Weaver, Personal
Representative of the Estate, by mailing each claim to Baxter Bruce
& Sullivan P.C. at P.O. Box 32819, Juneau, Alaska 99803, or filing
each claim with the Juneau Superior Court.
Published: May 27, and June 3 and 10, 2021

NO U-TURNS

Effective 06/01/2021 there will be no u-turns allowed at the
north end of Main Street, until further notice. It is anticipated that
this change will be temporary and will not continue after the end
of canning season. There will also be an additional pedestrian
crosswalk in place across North Nordic, partway up PFI Hill. These
changes are being made to ensure the safety of workers waiting to
gain entry into the OBI cannery through one of the checkpoints set
up outside. We appreciate the efforts OBI Seafoods is making to
provide Covid screening in order to ensure the safety of their
workers and the public and are dedicated to doing our part to
support these efforts.

Motorists will need to exercise caution when navigating in this
area due to the change in traffic patterns and the presence of more
pedestrians than normal on the road shoulders and in the crosswalk
areas. If a motorist needs to turn around going north, continue
northward to 1st Street at the top of PFI Hill, then use Dolphin to
get back to Main Street. Or alternatively, go up Excel and then back
down Dolphin. No u-turns will be allowed on Main Street as this
would result in unsafe conditions.

We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause
and appreciate your patience as they are implemented. Please call
Public Works with any questions at 772-4430. Thank you.
Published: May 20 and 27, 2021




